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Dear Blaise families,

At Blaise High School we recognise that qualifications and results will open doors for our children to
access the very best universities in the country or careers of their choosing. However, we also
understand that in order for our children to make the most of these opportunities they must develop
the strength of character required to take on the obstacles that will face them on their climb up their
mountain. At Blaise we care deeply about children’s characters and work hard to develop them. We
also understand that working towards academic achievements and developing character takes hard
work and dedication from our children, and it’s important that we have fun too.

The winning house names, with 57% of votes, were Everest, Kilimanjaro and Elbrus. Students and
staff have been assigned to one of these houses for Unit 3 onwards.
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All green points, including RfL signatures and golden tickets will count towards a child's personal total,
resulting in Rewards Experiences, and towards their House total, resulting in becoming House
Champions. Alongside green points students will gain House points by competing in a number of
competitions, carefully selected by our Student Leaders. We are very much looking forward to our
upcoming House event for Unit 3: InterHouse Sports, a Spelling Bee and Sports Day.

Children will receive a small coloured badge in the new term representing their house that must be
worn on their blazer lapel as part of their uniform.

For a video summary of this letter click here.

Yours sincerely,

Ms S Bate - Assistant Headteacher - Character

Aspiration – Integrity - Pride
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